
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dudley Academies Trust 
Executive offices, Dudley College of Technology  

Priory Villa, 3 Ednam Road, Dudley, West 

Midlands, DY1 1HL 

Chair of Board of Trustees: Lowell Williams  

Chief Executive: Jo Higgins 

20/05/21 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Re: Year 11 Attendance on Thursday 27th and Friday 28th May 2021   

 

As I am sure you will appreciate, it is vitally important that we get the ‘Teacher Assessed 

Grades’ process right for our Year 11 learners to award them the grades they deserve. The 

quality assurance event for teachers on Wednesday 26th May 2021 is central to this. Year 11 

learners, as is the case for learners in all year groups, will leave their academy at 12:30 and 

will be required to work remotely at home from 13:00 to 15:00. 

 

It is absolutely essential that all Year 11 learners attend their academy on Thursday 27th and 

Friday 28th May 2021 as further key assessments are taking place on these days. These 

assessments are required in order to finalise grades for the examination boards.  

 

The official leaving day for Year 11 learners is Friday 18th June 2021. Supporting information 

regarding end of year plans and results day will be made available in due course.  

 

Thank you in advance for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Jo Higgins 

Chief Executive  


